

Dear THON community,

To more accurately reflect the role of the committee in the THON community, the Rules and Regulations Volunteer Safety Committee will be renamed the Rules and Regulations Fundraising Safety Committee. This change will be implemented in the THON 2019 season.

In recent years, the Volunteer Safety Committee has seen a transformation to serve as an integral fundraising resource to the THON community and this name change will be more reflective of that effort. The Fundraising Safety Committee will continue to fulfill the duties the Volunteer Safety Committee previously handled, which include: ensuring the safety of our volunteers, developing THON's fundraising model, and providing assistance and guidelines to all student volunteers.

As a part of the Rules and Regulations Committee, the Fundraising Safety Committee will continue working alongside the Event Safety Committee to ensure the safety of all volunteers, Four Diamonds families, and supporters at events held throughout the year and in the Bryce Jordan Center during THON Weekend.

For The Kids™,

Jess Tyrrell

THON™ 2019 Fundraising Safety Director

fundraising.safety@thon.org

Jess Pyrrell

Kelly McCready

THON™ 2019 Executive Director

Kelly McGeady

director@thon.org